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Hello! 
 
On behalf of tutoring students and Student Union KAMO, we welcome you to study at our University of 
Applied sciences! 
 
We will be welcoming you when you arrive in Kajaani and also help you to get started with your studies 
and everyday life here in Kajaani (in matters concerning your apartment, bank etc.).  
 
Along the year KAMO arranges many kinds of events and trips for students for example:  
 
September: Walking trip around Kajaani, Finland vs. rest of the world football game, Hiking trip to Ruka 
October: Fuxi party, Show your colours event 
November: Marshmallow-trip 
December: Trip to Santa Claus village, Overall party, Ice swimming event. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions. If you want to ask anything beforehand, please 
send e-mail at 
 
Heini (Miss, International Affairs in Student Union KAMO): heinikilpelainen@kamk.fi or 
Pasi (Mr, Executive Director of Student Union KAMO): pasi.ahoniemi@kamk.fi 
 
Please note!  
The Student Union KAMO and tutoring students will arrange an activity weekend for new students on 3rd 
and 4th of September on campus and in town. A more specific program will be announced during the first 
days of semester. During your first days here, there will be different kinds of activities indoors and 
outdoors, so dress accordingly. Relaxed and comfortable clothes like jeans and sneakers are fine, but 
high-heels and miniskirts are not suitable. 
 

We hope that your studies will be among the best times of your life and that we can be a part of them. 

Besides studying, there’s a lot of fun ahead! 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 
International tutoring students 
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